
Viking Chest and Immigrant Trunk Schedule 

 

The Viking Chest rotation will resume in October at the D5 Board meeting. 

The Immigrant Trunk will be included and will make it possible to reach all zones in three 

rotations. 

If your lodge would like to use the chest or trunk for a special event, please contact Cultural 

Director, Judy Ghastin, to make arrangements. Please note that the zone assigned to the time slot 

has first claim to use it during their assignment unless notified ahead of time. 

 

*Oct 2021 to Apr 2022:   

    Chest--zone 3 

    Trunk--zone 4 

 

**Apr 2022 to Oct 2022: 

     Chest--zone 5 

     Trunk--zone 6 

 

Oct 2022 to Apr 2023: 

     Chest--zone 1 
     Trunk--zone 2 

 

Apr 2023 to Oct 2023: 

      Chest--zone 4 

      Trunk--zone 3 

 

Oct 2023 to Apr 2024: 

      Chest--zone 6 

      Trunk--zone 5 

 

Apr 2024 to Oct 2024 

       Chest--zone 2 

       Trunk--zone 1 

 

BE SURE EVERYTHING IS RETURNED TO THE COLLECTION AFTER YOUR LODGE 

USES IT. 

Lodges which have not had a chance to donate something to the collection are invited to donate 

something that has meaning for your lodge.  Please include printed information about the item, 

including the maker (when appropriate), the lodge name, number, location and date of the 

donation.   PLEASE ALSO EMAIL DONATION INFORMATION TO THE CULTURAL 

DIRECTOR. 

judy62ghastin@gmail.com 

 

 

* Two requests for specific use within the assigned zones. 

**The Chest and trunk will be displayed at the D5 convention. 
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